

Guildford Accordion Club

Newsletter 18th October 2019

Amici

This evening we are pleased to welcome Amici They have a diverse programme prepared for us with something to please everyone. From old favourites to an original piece that has never been heard before written by their own superstar, Ben Smith.

Super Orchestra Day

There are still a few places available to attend this annual event on Sunday 27th October, Village Hall, Ripley Surrey GU23 6AF. 10.30 am

New and seasoned players are welcome.

During the day there will be a mini orchestra running a free workshop in the rear hall for under 16's. This is aimed at complete beginners and those who have recently started playing.

The mini Orchestra will work towards playing a short piece in the concert.

A range of instruments are available for children to borrow on the day. We want to encourage those who have never played the accordion before. Although the day is free for under 16's they must be registered by emailing: mail@londonao.co.uk

You can also request a booking form at this email address for a place in The Super Accordion Orchestra. The Super Orchestra will be supported by Watford Accordion Band, Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra, London Accordion Players and for the first time Crawley Accordion Orchestra. Make sure you invite family and friends to the Concert at 5.30 pm Tickets £5 Bargain!

Claudio Allodi

Claudio is playing at Carlos Trattoria, Shere Road Guildford GU4 8SE on 28th November, 3rd,10th and 17th December.

Playing current hits and Italian classics Claudio's repertoire is endless. From Abba to Adele to Pavarotti, you name the song and he is sure to play it. You can sing along and also enjoy some good food

Book now to avoid disappointment. Tel. 01483 224180 or email eat@carlostrattoria.com.

Midland Accordion Festival

Friday 1st - 4th November 2019 at Quality Hotel Dudley DY1 4NR

Daytime activities and evening concerts. Artistes & Teachers

This is a good opportunity to see so many talented accordionists during one weekend.

Contact Barry Smith

01215594620 email: accordions2010@hotmail.co.uk

The Light Box

On Sunday 1st December one of our members, Geoff Hiscott will be playing at The Lightbox Christmas Fare. It would be great if any of you would go along and give them some support at this charity event.

www.thelightbox.org.uk

The address of the venue is:

The Lightbox, Chobham Road, Woking, Surrey GU21 4AA

Next Month Roman Voloshchuk

Roman is very entertaining and amusing guest artist who will be here on November 15th 2019.

He studied for five years at the Tchaikovsky Conservatory in Kiev and Choirmaster and Orchestra Conductor of the Ukraine. He studied the accordion from the age of 7 years and is a trained classical, folk musician and singer with a beautiful baritone voice, he also teaches piano, accordion and singing. All the credentials to play here at Ripley. Definitely a date for your diaries.

Next Club Night

15th November 2019

Hope to see you here

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook